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MI DL AND Y ’ S  MEN’ S   

NEWSLETTER 
Nov 16, 2017 

We need to 
sell more 
Cheer for a 
Year Tick-

ets. 

Find ven-
ues where 
large 
groups of 
people are 
gathering 

and sell! 

Ivan Miller from the Midland Pipes & 
Drums was our guest last meeting.  

Ivan gave a good explanation of the histo-
ry of the pipe band and the great signifi-

cance it has supporting service clubs and 
the community. The executive will discuss 
providing support for them as they volun-
teered at our Walk a Mile event. 

 

Next meeting Barb Lowe from Assisting 
you will be teaching us how to effectively 
use social media 



Nov 21– Barb Lowe, Social Media 

Nov 28– Initiation of new members, recogni-

tion of Past members 

Dec 5– Christmas party at Lot 102,  $40 a 
person, $70 for Y’s men and spouse. more 

info to follow. 

Dec 12– ticket draw, Huronia Airport/Zenair 

Visit at 5pm (last meeting before Christmas) 

 

January ideas- 

-Ron Adar from Midland Legion? 
 

Visit our website at: www.midlandysmensclub.ca 

R E P O R T  F R O M  T H E  P R O G R A M / V E N U E  C O M M I T T E E S  
(Joe, Kevin, Gerry) 

Need program for January 

Cheer for a Year 
Tickets now availa-
ble. 


